

May 26, 2022

Petersburg Borough Assembly PO Box 329 Petersburg, AK 99833

Dear Mayor and Assembly,

We are writing in support of the Assembly's efforts to ensure the long-term utility and functionality of the Papke's Landing dock and ramp.

Even though the facility is well beyond its useful life and in need of improvements, it has become increasingly more important to businesses, residents, and visitors in our community.

We encourage the Assembly to continue working toward a long-term solution to ensure the facility continues to operate.

Sincerely,

PEDC Board of Directors